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Social Media Polity 

 

Phi Sigma Iota strongly values respect for all forms of diversity and expects its inductees, 

members, and advisors to refrain from behaviors that are discriminatory or abusive, especially on 

social media. 

 

This is from the national association of school principals social media policy website 

<https://www.nhs.us/social-media-guidelines/>. It would also cover us if we wanted to re-post 

chapter social media on our own feeds. I put the quote I read in *bold*. 

 

By posting material to NASSP-labeled social media, or mentioning NASSP and NASSP 

activities on social media with hashtags/tags, you grant to NASSP and the members of this 

community the nonexclusive, world-wide, transferable right and license to display, copy, 

publish, distribute, transmit, print, and use such information or other material in any way 

and in any medium, including but not limited to print or electronic form. 

 

NASSP is not responsible for the content of third party social media websites and does not 

make any representations regarding the content or accuracy of materials on them.  Before 

posting on NASSP-labeled social media channels, please review and abide by the terms of 

use and privacy policy of the specific social media website. 

 

*The opinions of NASSP social media channel creators, moderators, posters, and 

commentators, are their own, and not necessarily that of NASSP.* 

 

 

Phi Sigma Iota supports diversity and any corresponding institutional policies of universities 

with active chapters. As a whole, Phi Sigma Iota strongly values respect for all forms of diversity 

and expects its inductees, members, and advisors to refrain from behaviors that are 

discriminatory or abusive, especially on social media. Phi Sigma Iota is not responsible for the 

content of third party social media websites and does not make any representations regarding the 

content or accuracy of materials on them. Postings on social media sites by creators, moderators, 

posters, and commentators, are their own, and not necessarily that of Phi Sigma Iota. 

 

https://www.nhs.us/social-media-guidelines/

